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The fourth graders from Ms. Larson’s and Mrs. Heinz-Betts’s classes invite you to celebrate their learning at the:
Potlatch

Wednesday, February 7, 2018
9:30 am
The Multi-Purpose Room at CVES

  * Please arrive at 9:15am so you are seated and ready for our wonderful ceremony-celebration.  
· Extended families are welcome and we look forward to a patient, encouraging and courteous audience!  
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